
Wizards & Hasbro  
Phone-In Campaign 

 ​ As you may be aware, Wizards and their parent company Hasbro, has taken steps to invalidate 
the previous open gaming license for the D20 System. This license has been in existence for over two 
decades, and is the basis for many great games, and gave life to many independent publishers. These 
new changes threaten these great games, these independent publishers, and the community as a whole. 
Please join us on our phone-in campaign. Take a tab below and give wizards a call. We’ve included a 
quick script: 
 

I have been a paying customer of Wizards of the Coast for X number of 
years. I would like to say I am very unhappy with the news regarding recent 
license changes for D&D. If you go through with these changes, I plan to 
stop buying or recommending your products. 
 

 

 

 


